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To Whom It May Concern:

I've lived In this area for ^ j years and I've been following the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 

18-1607-EL-BGN, Emerson Creek) for quite some time. I've participated in public discussions and 
directly Interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. Overall, they have been very 
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to 
my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there are some in the 
county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they must put a turbine on 
their property.

The economic, community. Infrastructure and health benefits that would result from this project are 
hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Sincerely,

Printed Name:

street Address: LJ-i'’'! iDp—

City: F/lgWgZip:
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To Whom It May Concern:

I've lived In this area for__ ^ years and I've been following the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No.
18-1607-EL-BGN, Emerson Creek) for quite some time. I've participated in public discussions and 
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. Overall, they have been very 
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to 
my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there are some in the 
county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they must put a turbine on 
their property.

The economic, community, infrastructure and health benefits that would result from this project are 
hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Sincerely,

Printed Name: ^ T'f / /h ^ /
Street Address: / 9 ^ o
city: ll ^ Zip:



To Whom It May Concern:

I've lived in this area for years and I've been following the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 
18-1607-EL>B6N, Emerson Creek) for quite some time. I've participated in public discussions and 
directly Interacted with the developer. Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. Overall, they have been very 
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to 
my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there are some in the 
county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one Is telling them they must put a turbine on 
their property.

The economic, community, infrastructure and health benefits that would result from this project are 
hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Sincerely,

Printed Name:

Street Address: _ 6 ^ ?_7 

City: ^ ALtfa/

I le.
Zip:_VW^



To Whom it May Concern:

I've lived in this area for years and I've been following the Emerson Creek Wind project {Docket No. 
18-1607-EL-BGN, Emerson Creek) for quite some time. I've participated in public discussions and 
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. Overall, they have been very 
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to 
my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there are some in the 
county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they must put a turbine on 
their property.

The economic, community. Infrastructure and health benefits that would result from this project are 
hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Sincerely,

Printed Name: si
Street Address:

City: v/./--- zip: _______



To Whom It May Concern:

I've lived in this area for 30 years and I've been following the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 

18-1607‘EL-BGN, Emerson Creek) for quite some time. I've participated In public discussions and 
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. Overall, they have been very 
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to 
my fellow residents, 1 see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there are some in the 
county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one Is telling them they must put a turbine on 
their property.

The economic, community, infrastructure and health benefits that would result from this project are 
hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Sincerely,

Printed Name:

Street Address:

City: U^i[[r.rnl_______ Zip;



To Whom it May Concern:

Tve lived in this area for years and Tve been following the Emerson Creek Wind project {Docket No. 
18-1607-EL-BGN, Emerson Creek) for quite some time. I've participated in public discussions and 
directly interacted with the developer. Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. Overall, they have been very 
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to 
my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there are some in the 
county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they must put a turbine on 
their property.

The economic, community, infrastructure and health benefits that would result from this project are 
hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Sincerely,

Printed Name: (lleL
street Address : ret

City: b-j Zip:



To Whom it May Concern:

l"ve lived in this area for ^ 3 years and I've been following the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 

18’1607-EL-BGN; Emerson Creek) for quite some time. I've participated in public discussions and 
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. Overall, they have been very 
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to 
my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there are some in the 
county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they must put a turbine on 
their property.

The economic, community, infrastructure and health benefits that would result from this project are 
hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Sincerely,

Printed Name:

Street Address:

'p^nn. e4T

City: P(i^/Klfl / ^ ______ Zip: ^ C? ^



To Whom it May Concern;

I've lived in this area for years and I've been following the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 
18-1607-EL-BGN, Emerson Creek) for quite some time. I've participated in public discussions and 
directly Interacted with the developer. Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. Overall, they have been very 
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to 
my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there are some in the 
county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they must put a turbine on 
their property.

The economic, community, infrastructure and health benefits that would result from this project are 
hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Sincerely,

Printed Name;

Street Address:



To Whom it May Concern;

I've lived in this area for 50vears and iVe been following the Emerson Creek Wind project {Docket No. 

18-1607-EL-BGN, Emerson Creek) for quite some time. I've participated in public discussions and 
directly interacted with the developer. Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. Overall, they have been very 
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to 
my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. 1 recognize there are some in the 
county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they must put a turbine on 
their property.

The economic, community, infrastructure and health benefits that would result from this project are 
hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Sincerely,

Printed Name:

Street Address;

City; zio;



To Whom it May Concern:

I've lived in this area for/^i^ars and I've been following the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 

18-1607-EL-6GN; Emerson Greek) for quite some time. I've participated in public discussions and 
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. Overall, they have been very 
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to 
my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there are some in the 
county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they must put a turbine on 
their property.

The economic, community, infrastructure and health benefits that would result from this project are 
hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Sincerely,

Printed Name: /)Q FP'

Street Address: ^

City:



To Whom ft May Concern:

Tve lived in this area fd^^^/^ars and I've been following the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 

18-1607-EL-BGN, Emerson Creek) for quite some time. I've participated in public discussions and 
directly interacted with the developer. Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. Overall, they have been very 
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to 
my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there are some in the 
county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they must put a turbine on 
their property.

The economic, community, infrastructure and health benefits that would result from this project are 
hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Sincerely,

Printed Name;

Street Address: oy-~-
City; Zip;



To Whom it May Concern:

I've lived in this area for years and I've been following the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 
18<1607-EL-BGN, Emerson Creek) for quite some time. I've participated in public discussions and 
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. Overall, they have been very 
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to 
my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there are some in the 
county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they must put a turbine on 
their property.

The economic, community, infrastructure and health benefits that would result from this project are 
hardiy debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Sincerely,

Printed Name:

City: w:
Bcoot

rri.
Zio: m



To Whom It May Concern:

I've lived in this area for years and I've been following the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No, 
18-1607-EL-BGN, Emerson Creek) for quite some time. I've participated in public discussions and 
directly interacted with the developer. Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. Overall, they have been very 
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to 
my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there are some in the 
county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they must put a turbine on 

their property.

The economic, community, infrastructure and health benefits that would result from this project are 
hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

/TO.
Sincerely,
/

Printed Name:, O

Street Address: ^ ^

City: P>e((^U[k€ Qf\ Zip:



To Whom it May Concern:

Tve lived in this area for/Cfi years and I've been following the Emerson Creek Wind project {Docket No. 

18-1607’EL-BGN, Emerson Creek) for quite some time. I've participated in public discussions and 
directly Interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. Overall, they have been very 
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to 
my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there are some in the 
county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they must put a turbine on 
their property.

The economic, community, infrastructure and health benefits that would result from this project are 
hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Sincerely,

Printed Name:

Street Address:_______

City: £/^<rl Zip:___ y^.2_g_



To Whom it May Concern:

I've lived in this area fori "f years and I've been following the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No, 

18-1607-EL-B6N, Emerson Creek) for quite some time. I've participated In public discussions and 
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. Overall, they have been very 
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to 
my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind, I recognize there are some in the 
county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they must put a turbine on 
their property.

The economic, community. Infrastructure and health benefits that would result from this project are 
hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Sincerely,

Printed Name: D /WID X F 0 X
street Address: lO ^ S JEjVMIF -R 1^ 

City: WIUARU Zip:



To Whom it May Concern:

I've lived in this area forfCt^^^ears and I've been following the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 

18-1607-EI.-BGN, Emerson Creek) for quite some time. I've participated in public discussions and 
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy,

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. Overall, they have been very 
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to 
my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there are some in the 
county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they must put a turbine on 
their property.

The economic, community, infrastructure and health benefits that would result from this project are 
hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Sincerely,

Printed Name:

Street Address 

City:

: M^ry Muit?).

Zio:



To Whom it May Concern:

I've lived in this area years and I've been following the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No.
18‘1607-EL-BGN, Emerson Creek) for quite some time. I've participated In public discussions and 
directly interacted with the developer. Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. Overall, they have been very 
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to 
my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there are some in the 
county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they must put a turbine on 
their property.

The economic, community, infrastructure and health benefits that would result from this project are 
hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Sincerely,

Printed Name:
: '"Rar Oora^ \/, rfcLA)

Street Address:

City: Zip:



To Whom it May Concern:

I've lived in this area for years and I've been following the Emerson Creek Wind project {Docket No. 
18-1607-EL-6GN, Emerson Creek) for quite some time. I've participated in public discussions and 
directly interacted with the developer. Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. Overall, they have been very 
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to 
my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there are some in the 
county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they must put a turbine on 
their property.

The economic, community, infrastructure and health benefits that would result from this project are 
hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Sincerely,

Printed Name:
^jJi / )Pm To^

street Address: S(jC\ ! $

City: Zip:



To Whom It May Concern:

Tve lived in this area for years and I've been following the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 
18-1607-EL-B6N, Emerson Creek) for quite some time. I've participated in public discussions and 
direaiy interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. Overall, they have been very 
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to 
my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. 1 recognize there are some in the 
county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they must put a turbine on 
their property.

The economic, community, infrastructure and health benefits that would result from this project are 
hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Sincerely,

Printed Name:

street Address:

City: Zip:


